
A BUDGET WORKSHOP WAS HELD AT THE ROSE TOWN HALL LOCATED AT 5074 NORTH MAIN STREET, 

NORTH ROSE, WAYNE COUNTY, NEW YORK STATE ON WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2024 AT 5:00 PM 

WITH SUPERVISOR SCOTT J. CONVERSE PRESIDING. 

PRESENT: SCOTT J. CONVERSE, SUPERVISOR 

  JENNIFER M. MURPHY, COUNCILWOMAN 

  HENRY D. DUNPHY, COUNCILMAN  

  CHRISTINE M. RICE, COUNCILWOMAN 

                RICHARD A. LASHER, COUNCILMAN 

 

ALSO PRESENT:  Tara Learo, Clerk to the Supervisor. 

 

Supervisor Converse opened the Workshop by leading all in the Pledge of allegiance to the Flag. 

 

The 2025 Tentative Budget was discussed between the Town Board and department heads. 

Councilmembers and the Supervisor reviewed each line item, fixed some errors and adjusted figures 

according to the department heads request.  

 

A motion was made by Councilwoman Murphy, Seconded by Councilman Lasher and agreed upon by all 

to receive the 2025 Tentative Budget from the Town Clerk to be presented at the Budget Hearing on 

November 4, 2025 at 7:00 PM at the Rose Town Hall.  

 

 

 

       ___________________________________ 

         Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


